
 AIM E-News Late June Edition 2017 – Number 109 – EXTRACTS  

 Announcement Of ACE NPO Funding For AIM 

AIM has been awarded £1.2m from 2018-22 by Arts Council England (ACE), to help museums 
and heritage organisations prosper. AIM will be joining the National Portfolio as a Sector 
Support Organisation – one of six specifically supporting museums. 

The funding will enable AIM to build on its current ACE funded Hallmarks Programme, which 
helps museums to understand and use the AIM Hallmarks of Prospering Museums to 
strengthen their organisations. Please read the full announcement here: Announcement Of 
ACE NPO Funding For AIM 

 AIM Launches New Success Guide On Heritage Capital Projects 

Museums and heritage sites that are about to embark on major capital projects can now 
prepare for the work and challenges ahead thanks to a recently launched free new publication 
by the Association of Independent Museums (AIM) and Biffa Award. 

‘Successfully Managing Capital Projects’ has been written on behalf of AIM by Bill Ferris OBE 
DL, Chief Executive of Chatham Historic Dockyard Trust, who has extensive experience of 
managing major heritage capital projects over many years, including the award-winning 
Chatham Dockyard World Heritage Discovery Centre. 

The guide, which has been partly funded by Artelia UK, has also been written to share useful 
learning from the AIM Biffa Award National Heritage Landmark Partnership Scheme. Click 
here for the guide and more information: AIM Launches New Guidance On Heritage Capital 
Projects 

 Conference 2018 

AIM’s 2018 conference will be held at the British Motor Museum, Gaydon 21-23 June 2018. 

 Arts Council England Announce National Portfolio: 2018-22 

Arts Council England have announced that it will invest an additional £170million outside 
London between 2018 and 2022. This ambitious investment in its new National Portfolio will 
offer art and culture to more people and more places than ever before. National Portfolio: 
2018-22 

 Ros Kerslake: Keynote Speech At AIM National Conference 2017 

The role of museums in understanding our individual and collective identity has never been 
more important, HLF chief executive Ros Kerslake told the AIM conference last week. Read 
about her first major speech to the museums sector here: Ros Kerslake: Keynote Speech At 
AIM National Conference 2017 

 Fundraising Regulator Changes Code Ahead Of FPS Launch  

The Civil Society have reported this week that The Fundraising Regulator has made 
amendments to the Code of Fundraising Practice in relation to general principles and working 
with third parties ahead of the launch of the Fundraising Preference Service in July. 
Fundraising Regulator Changes Code Ahead Of FPS Launch   
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